
 
 
 

*NOTAMs* 
 

 
As part of the Taxiway “A” Project at the Auburn University 
Regional Airport, Runway 18-36 will need to be CLOSED, 
except for CROSSING.  The closure is scheduled to take 
place Monday, March 18, 2019 at 7:00 am CDT and will last 
approximately 30 calendar days.  Also, Runway 11-29 will 
be CLOSED on Monday, March 18, 2019 at 7:00 am CDT 
through official sunset that same day. 
 
Please be sure to check NOTAMs before you fly in or out of 
AUO. 

 
 

Thank you, 
Airport Management 

 


